- - ( East Ocean View Civic League
IVln PO Box 14172
Norfolk, VA 23518

eov.civic.league@gmail.com

To: Peter Labonte, Ascensions Group LLC
Date: May 7, 2023

Subject: East Ocean View Community Garden

At the general membership meeting on May 4, 2023 the East Ocean View Civic considered a motion to support
changes to the Community Garden located at the coroner of 18th Bay Street and Pleasant Avenue. The civic
league reviewed a proposal submitted by the Ascensions Group LLC and voted to support Plan 1:

Landscaping Only (slides 1-13) as summarized below:

e The land shall remain under ownership of the city and the park should be open to all community
members

e Ascensions Group LLC will provide all labor, materials, and funding for the project

e The civic league will continue to pay the monthly electricity bill for the pole light to illuminate the space
at night

Community members are excited to see this space reinvigorated and appreciate the work of the Ascensions
Group towards this goal.

A

Steve Chamberlin
President
East Ocean View Civic League

The East Ocean View Civic League is a registered 501(c)(4) organization.
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